

## KAREN BALDWIN Superintendent of Schools (860) 945-4801

## Board of Education

10 DeFOREST STREET WATERTOWN, CONNECTICUT 06795 Telephone: (860) 945-4800 FAX: (860) 945-2775



## <u>MEMORANDUM</u>

TO:

Lisa Dalton

Town Clerk

FROM:

Karen M. Baldwin

Superintendent of Schools

RE:

June 27, 2011 Watertown Board of Meeting Cancelled

DATE:

June 22, 2011

Due to a lack of quorum, the Watertown Board of Education meeting scheduled for Monday, June 27, 2011, 7:30 p.m. at Watertown High School, has been cancelled.

Thank you.

KMB/btm

cc:

Dr. James Collin, Assistant Superintendent of Schools

Ms. Karen Clancy, Business Manager Mr. Ray Ceniccola, Facility Manager Board of Education Members

All Principals